
February 17 is the deadline for submission of requests 

for autonomous measures to suspend duties and 

autonomous tariff quotas

February 17, 2023 is the deadline for submission of requests for the autonomous

measures to suspend duties and autonomous tariff quotas, which, if approved, will

apply from January 1, 2024.

If you have any questions about the application process, submit your inquiry

through the form in our website or contact our team directly.
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